

Southcoates Primary Academy Newsletter

Thursday 5th June 2025

Early Years

What did we learn about last half term?

Children in the Early Years learnt all about transport. In Nursery, children looked at different types of transport, including what travels on the land, in the sea and in the air. In Reception, children adventured around the world on different types of transport, learning about different countries and animals that live in different habitats. In Reception, children also learnt about cars from the past and how they have changed over time to make it safer. In science, we all learnt about signs of spring and how the weather changes. In Reception, in R.E. we learnt about stories from different religions; looking at the meaning behind the stories and what they are teaching us.







What are we learning this half term?

To finish off the school year, Early Years are going to be learning all about sport and keeping healthy. We will be looking at famous sports people, what makes them inspirational. In Reception, we will also be learning about the history of the Olympics and some of the famous countries that have held the Olympics. Across Early Years, we will be learning all about keeping healthy, including having a balanced diet and exercise. In Jigsaw, we will be learning about ourselves and setting goals ready for our transition into our new classes in September.

In P.E. Reception children will be preparing for sports day! In science, we will be learning about the season of summer including sun safety. In R.E. Reception will be learning about special places of worship for a range of different religions.

What Can You Do to Help?

- In Reception, please read with your child at least three times a week. This has
 a massive impact on their reading abilities and development as they move
 through the year.
- Support your child to hold a knife and fork correctly when eating at home.

Scooters and Bikes

It's great to see so many children coming to school on bikes and scooters - we now have additional space for storing bikes next to the bike shed. After a couple of recent near misses, please help us to keep our site safe by not riding bikes or scooters on the playground.

Polite Reminder

Due to health and safety, single plain stud earrings are the only ones allowed in school. For PE, children should have appropriate footwear and a change of clothes. Children should not come to school in PE kit. Thank you for your support.

Dates for Your Diary

Friday 6th June: Humberside Police E-Safety talks Y3-Y6

Thursday 12th June: Black, White and Red Day

Y5 Parent's PGL trip meeting

Wednesday 18th June: Sports Day Reception to Y6 (timings TBC)

Tues 24th June & Weds 25th June: Y6 IntoUniversity Secondary Transition workshop

Friday 27th June: Summer Fair

Wednesday 2nd July: Year 6 Growing Up talk

Open Evening / Meet New Teacher (3:30 - 4:30)

Mon 7th - Friday 11th July: Year 6 secondary transition week

Internal transition days this week

Tuesday 8th July; Year 5 Growing Up talk

Wednesday 9th July: Y4 Music Festival at Connexin Arena

Thursday 17th July: Humberside Fire and Rescue visit - road safety

Friday 18th July: Year 6 Leavers' Performance

Last Day of Term

Wednesday 3rd September: School re-opens for new academic year.